
PIC 
Fundraising opportunities 

In the Fall we have the Cherrydale Fundraiser 

PIC Meetings – All are Welcome!   

Meetings are held in the Middle School Library.  Please enter through the bus loop 
doors.  

February 7, 2023 

March 7, 2023 

April 4, 2023 

Volunteers are always needed. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Raider Stride will be held in the Spring of 2023.   

8th Grade Semi-Formal – May of 2023 

 

Administration 

Dena Stefenak – President 

Dawn Koller  - Secretary 

Contact at: tvmspic@gmail.com 
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